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 On Friday, the 14th of June, we celebrated a party, combining 

a birthday party and a welcome party for the new children. It was 

the party for all the children and staff, who had their birthday since 

the last celebration, also welcoming the new children. There are 

forty-nine new students and one hundred and thirty-two students 

(81 boys and 51 girls) in total this year in School for Life. Every 

five Family house provided the foods they prepared, so everyone 

can eat various foods as a big buffet.  

 School Director Khun Siriporn Hanfaifa started the evening 

party with some inspiring words. She asked old children to help 

new children, be friendly and work together. Next, all of us sang 

the School for Life song, which encouraged the students for their 

best and work together. Traditionally all the birthday children 

gathered around the birthday cake, and all others sang a happy 

birthday song. Then, every one of birthday children made their 

wish by blowing out the birthday candles on the cake. After it the 

students got various foods while music was playing. It was a nice 

evening for everybody to come together as a big family.  

 We would like to thank Mr. Markus Walter tarneller and the 

sponsors who donated the money to celebrate a birthday party for 

the children every month throughout the year. 
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